
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 19.3.21 

 

Dear families, 

It has been a busy week at NRJ 
and we are so impressed with 
how well the children have 
settled back into school. Thank 
you so much to everyone who 
has already donated to our 
Comic Relief just giving page. 
We have exceeded our target 
of £300 and the children in Y5, 

who have been selling badges and bracelets have raised £100! Here are the 
details if you would like to add to our total: 
http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Nevill-
Road-Junior-Staff  
 
And to view our staff film, follow the link: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=t49vSqvjooo 

The Recovery Curriculum 

I have been handing out lots of badges this 

week to the children who have completed 20 

reads or more as part of the 100 Reads 

Challenge. We have been listening to all of the 

children read across school 

and it is good to see how 

much the children at NRJ love to read. Year 4 have had a 

great time designing and cooking their own individual 

pizzas, using the kitchen area. They have made and rolled 

out their own dough, learnt how to use knives safely and 

most importantly have been able to take their finished 

product home for tea! 

 

 

http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Nevill-Road-Junior-Staff
http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Nevill-Road-Junior-Staff
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=t49vSqvjooo


Staffing News 

Mrs Jackson is having an operation on Sunday and will be absent from school 
for a while. Mrs Jowett will be taking on the role of Learning Mentor whilst she 
recovers. Mrs Ward has decided to spend more time with her Mum and 
therefore we have a midday assistant vacancy. Please call the main office if you 
would like more information about the role. We wish Mrs Ward all the best for 
the future and hope that Mrs Jackson makes a speedy recovery. 

 
A few reminders on the return to school and keeping our community safe 

 Please do not ride bikes or scooters on the school grounds, especially on 
the path at the back entrance. There are often small children around 
that could get hurt. 

 Please remind the children not to play on the outdoor equipment 
before and after school, due to health and safety reasons. 

 Face coverings must be worn on the school grounds unless you are 
exempt. 

 Please continue to drive and park safely and responsibly. 
 

Thank you  

Dates for the Diary 

Friday 26th March – last day of 
term 

Monday 12th April – return to 
school.  

Music lessons will begin this week. 

Monday 19th April – Y3 / Y6 Parent 
meetings (telephone) times tbc 

Tuesday 20th April – Y4 / Y5 Parent meetings (telephone) times tbc 

Wednesday 21st April – 4K swimming lessons start 

                        - Y4 / Y5 Parent meetings (telephone) times tbc 

Friday 22nd April – Y3 / Y6 Parent meetings (telephone) times tbc 

Stay safe and take care   

Mrs Cliff  


